02/21/22

Dear House Committee on Health Care,

As a long time Oregonian, | absolutely do not want an un-elected official to have
unchecked authority over me or my family.

| ask that you “do not” pass SB 1529 A-Engrossed.
Please vote “NO” on SB 1529 A-Engrossed.

Thank you,
Kim Vicklund
Medford OR 97504



